From: registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 5:38:11 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:31 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Cody Lucas

-- Phone --
2262243742

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The cost of living is excruciatingly high. Hydro is a big part of that with how absurd rates are. There is no right
justification for rates to be raised.

They're too high. We should be reading emails about our rates going down, not up. What is wrong with this province
that it's even something that needs to be considered?

-- Attachment --





